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Welcome to the first newsletter of the summer term. 

Well done and thank you for everyone’s great efforts with the home learning tasks. All the teachers and I have      
thoroughly enjoyed seeing what new learning will appear on Dojo– on a daily basis! 

We ask that you upload at least one piece of home learning to your child's pupil portfolio or Ash Class Tapestry      
Observations each week. This is our only expectation. There is no judgement on what, where and how Home     
Learning is completed. I know some will be completing all of the rainbow challenges; some are dipping in and out of 
these recommended activities; some are using alternative plans like the BBC Bitesize or Oak National Academy and 
some are creating their own learning. All of these things are great, please continue to make it work for you.  

With regards to the online/ home learning, if you have any queries or concerns, please in the first instance contact 
your child’s class teacher via Dojo and they will respond to your message within 48hrs (Mon-Fri). 

Most importantly, we want to remind you that everyone's health and well-being is the main priority in these        
uncertain times. Please do not stress or worry if some days go better than others with the home learning tasks and 
we are here to support you as best we can. 

Happy Friday! 

Mrs L-D-L and the Luxulyan Team. 

Stars of the Week 

Ash-Evelyn C She's been working very 

hard on her rainbow challenges every 

week and has made great progress in her 

phonics. Mrs Berry said she was brilliant 

when she read with her at the Hub last 

week . 

Beech (3 Stars this week!) All for      

amazing creativity and dedication to 

their home learning…Ella K- 53 posts, Ivy 

V- 41 posts and Isabelle C- 33 posts!  

Sycamore-Oliver F For posting such a 

wide range of learning activities on his 

portfolio. 

Oak -Cody T- Mrs Hewins is so impressed 

with the amount of home learning 

you’ve completed. From rainbow        

challenges, to cooking, gardening and 

quizzing on AR you’ve certainly kept 

busy! It has been lovely to see lots of 

photos of you doing all these different 

activities. Well done!  
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